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Hello Mr. Green,

We would like to thank you for holding the public meeting that helped us understand the development of 100
Cumberland.

We had a few questions walking out of the meeting: Will there still be street parking in front of the building on
Cumberland between Gladstone and Burris? How will we be notified if/when the construction is to begin?

Also, we would like to share our enthusiasm for the potential first-floor store-fronts! Get us some coffee on
Cumberland!

Thank you!
Victoria Tizzard and Daniel Empringham
83 Cumberland Avenue
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